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Petawawa, ON – Out of an abundance of caution the Town of Petawawa has 

temporarily stopped the intake of water from the Ottawa River to its water treatment 

plant. This is a precautionary measure in response to potentially hazardous materials 

from the recent crash of a CH-147F Chinook into the Ottawa River near Garrison 

Petawawa.  

The Town of Petawawa is implementing a watering ban for all non-essential watering. 

To ensure normal consumption demands can be met, there will be no outdoor watering 

(lawns, gardens etc.) permitted immediately. This watering ban will remain in effect until 

further notice. 

Our thoughts are with the crew of the helicopter, their families and all the members of 

450 Squadron and Garrison Petawawa at this time. 
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For further information, contact: 

John Felix, Director of Public Works 

Phone: 613-687-5536 ext. 2018 

Email: jfelix@petawawa.ca 
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